
Homestead  Police  Department
Arrives  to  Assist  in  Punta
Gorda
Posted: September 30, 2022

A team from the Homestead Police Department arrived at the
Public Safety Complex this morning to provide support to the
Punta Gorda Police Department and community in the aftermath
of Hurricane Ian. Residents may see Homestead police officers
when they call the police department for service or are out in
the community while we continue recovery efforts. The officers
are functioning as Punta Gorda police officers during the
State of Emergency.

“We  are  extremely  grateful  to  Chief  Rolle,  the  Homestead
Police Department, and the Florida Police Chief’s Association
for their immediate and generous response,” said Chief Davis.
Before  the  storm  had  even  passed  I  received  a  call  from
Homestead letting me know that help would be coming. There
support will help the department and community immensely as we
continue our post-storm response.”
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